
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Dara Mullen  February 

10th 

Lauren Mullen  February 

10
th

  

 

5th Grade News 

March 1st, 2017 
 

     We began our Lenten season with a 

beautiful mass this morning and will 

continue with various prayers and 

activities throughout the next 40 days. As 

a class we have discussed ways we can 

give alms, fast, and pray during Lent. As 

a school we will be making prayer chains 

to decorate the hallways.  

     Next week Thursday we will hold our 

report card pickup event in the Gym. You 

will be able to meet with me and other 

teachers that your student sees during the 

day to discuss your child’s progress.  

    Students have been recycling during 

lunch time for the Pepsi-Cola recycling 

challenge. The different lunch periods are 

competing for who can recycle the most!   

Upcoming Events   

Upcoming tests and 
quizzes: 

 Spelling test on Friday 

in Language Arts 

 Chapter 5 test 

tomorrow in Math 

 Geo Eggspert 

Challenge 2 and 

Chapter 6 test next 

week in Social Studies  

 

 

 
 

News from Mrs. Johnson 

     The fifth graders will 

be taking their chapter 5 

test tomorrow. Please 

make sure students 

review tonight as well as 

continue practicing their 

multiplication and 

division facts.   
 

 

 

     The U.S. state and 

colony projects were due 

today. The students will 

present them tomorrow. 

The Geo Eggspert 

Challenge 2 is next week. 

Students are finishing up 

chapter 6 and will take the 

test next week. 

 

     In Language Arts class, the students' 

business letters were due today.  Mrs. 

Smith will provide an envelope, please 

send a stamp.  They have begun a mini-

unit on pronouns.  In Reading class, the 

students will revisit recognizing main 

idea and supporting details, while 

learning about women in music. Spelling 

Lesson 24 is due tomorrow.  The review 

test is Friday. 
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News from Ms. McGrath 

 

From room 305 

News from Mrs. Smith News from Mr. Slawik 

Monica Cano   March 10th 

Julian Cabanin  March 17th  

Adrian 

Campoverde 

March 19
th

  

  

 

March 
Birthdays 

 

    In Science, the 5th 

graders are learning 

about the layers of the 

Earth. They will be 

creating models that 

represent the 

characteristics of each 

layer.  

     In Religion, we 

have been discussing 

Lent and what it 

means. We will use 

lent as a time to bring 

ourselves closer to 

God.  

  

      

 


